Hello all,
The Year 5 Team would like to welcome you back to school.  Attached is the newsletter for this half term and also below are some details related to your child’s homework.
Homework will be sent out each Friday starting 11th September.
Photographs of your child’s homework should be emailed back to the Y5 email address y5@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
Homework is due in no later than the following Wednesday evening, in order to give your child plenty of time to complete all the homework to the very best of their ability. If your child is having difficulty, there is also lots of time to discuss this with their class teacher.
The homework will include:
         A weekly spelling list (Spelling tests will be every Friday)
         An English task
         Maths task
         Daily timestable practice.
         Monthly Rockstar battles
We also expect your child to read at least 3 times on Read Theory. All child have been sent their log ins for this website https://readtheory.org/ This is a fantastic online reading programme that allows us to see how fabulously each child is doing at their home reading. As many of you really enjoy reading, please continue to read books by your favourite authors to build up your stamina.
We will not send individual emails in response to every piece of homework, but children will be awarded positive points for their hard work at home and this will be celebrated in class.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Year 5 team will respond to any questions regarding homework and/or concerns/queries relating to their child, by 5.30pm daily Monday-Friday (term time only).
We are looking forward to having all the children back in school and can’t wait for them to impress us by working hard at school and also at home.
The Year 5 Team

